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Notice 

EXTRAORDINARY REVIEW OF BOLSA BILBAO 2000 INDEX 

The Management Committee of the Bilbao Stock Exchange Indices has decided, in 

view of the special circumstances surrounding SOLARPACK CORPORACIÓN 

TECNOLÓGICA, S.A. (SPK) stock, due to the Veleta BidCo, S.à.r.l. launched take-over 

bid, and according to the Technical Regulations for the Composition and Calculation of 

Stock Exchanges Indices, to exclude the stock SOLARPACK CORPORACIÓN 

TECNOLÓGICA, S.A. (SPK) from the Bolsa Bilbao 2000 Index, which will 

temporarily be composed of just 48 stocks 

The indices adjustment will take place after close of trading on November 19th, the 

announced last date of the acceptance period of the Offer. 

The above-mentioned measures are subject to the fulfillment of the acceptance period 

of the launched take-over bid published by CNMV. 

These changes will be applied as from 22nd November 2021. 

This is hereby placed for the appropriate purposes. 

Bilbao, November 11th , 2021 

B.Bilbao Indices Management Committee


